MEMO

To: Mayor Dwain Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen

From: Rodney Bollinger, Director of Administrative Services W
Date: Thursday, March 03, 2022

Re: Disposal of Stockpiled Brush Program

Bids for the Disposal of Stockpiled Brush Program were received by the City Clerk and opened at City
Hall at 10:00 AM on Tuesday, March 1, 2022. Four contractors submitted bids and the results of the
bid opening are shown on the next page.

Steve’s Hauling & Excavating, LLC, of Oak Ridge, Missouri, submitted the lowest bid amount at
$24,800.00. When notified about being the lowest bidder, the Contractor confirmed that they were
comfortable with their bid.

Previously, the City’s stockpiled brush on the tract located behind Mondi on N. High St. (Highway 61),
was burned to reduce the quantity. Due to stricter Missouri Department of Natural Resources
regulations and citizen complaints, burning operations at this site ceased and this program to remove
the stockpiled brush was created two years ago.

With the Contractor’s good history of working with the City of Jackson on a previous project and their
low bid, | recommend to the Board of Aldermen that this bid be accepted and a contractual agreement
be made with Steve’s Hauling & Excavating, LLC for the Disposal of Stockpiled Brush Program.



CITY OF JACKSON, MISSOURI
DISPOSAL OF STOCKPILED BRUSH PROGRAM
BID OPENING: TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022, 10:00 A.M.

BID TABULATION SHEET
Contractor Bid Amount:
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